
 

TOWN OF BRUNSON MAIN/ADDISON NR – DEMOLITION 

 

ADDENDUM 1 

CONTENTS REMOVAL 

NOVEMBER 28, 2018 

 

PLEASE NOTE ON YOUR BID THAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS ADDENDUM 1. 

 

Regarding the contents to be removed in the units to be demolished,  contractors bidding on 

the demolition project(s) are reminded that there may be contents (furniture, clothing, etc.) 

to be removed and disposed of according to applicable regulations prior to the removal of the 

ACM identified in the asbestos inspection reports.  It is the Contractor's responsibility to 

assess the condition of each project site and bid accordingly.    

 

You were provided a list of the units to be demolished along with the addresses.  If you would 

like to have access to the units, please contact the Brunson Town Hall at (803) 632-3633. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please give me a call at (843) 473-

3951. 

Barbara A. Johnson 

 

PLEASE NOTE ON YOUR BID THAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS ADDENDUM 1. 

 


